AGRICULTURAL AND MECHANICAL COLLEGE OF TEXAS

COLLEGE STATION, TEXAS

DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY November 17, 1938

Mr. Hs B. Stenszil
Bureau of Economic Geolegy
Austin, Texas

Dear Stenzil:

The question has arisen here concerning who is going to teach
the summer school in 1939. I am planning on spending part of
the summer on the Pacific Coast.

I am wondering what the situation is regarding our card
catalogue and the Bureau. If funds are available, some time
might be profitably spent in Philadelphia, John Hopkins, and
the U. S. National Museum straightening out synonymies and
getting photos of types, and also trying to get some of the
genera determined.

If I am able to work for the Bureau I shall relinquish any
claim on summer teaching. The "Chief" is holding up his report
to the Dean awalting my answer.

Best regards,

F. Bs Turner
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